
From:   Ralph Halmon   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   September 23, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0565-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Jose,
I have updated the STA form and talked to Thomas Woods about the band (10250-10500 MHz) and
bandwidth (25 MHz) we plan to operated the radar in. Please let me know if there is any further
information needed.    


